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Dear Parents, Carers 

Home learning update: Summer 2 2020 
 

Welcome to our summer 2 curriculum as we continue our home learning focus.  As and 
when children do get back to school, our teachers will do a great job of catching 
children up and filling in gaps in learning.  In the meantime, we ask for your continued 
help in working on the basics skills as these are our foundations for learning.   
 
 

Read every day: we can see lots of KS2 working on MyOn and are talking to lots 
of KS1 children about their Oxford Owls reading.  We ask that you help your 
child to read for at least 15 minutes every day. 

Practise number bonds/times 
tables using ‘hit the button’ or TT 

Rockstars (KS2 children) – we 
know lots of you have been getting 

HTTA ready. 

Write every day remembering the 
joined handwriting that we 

expect of you.  Your learning 
pack will help you with this. 

Learn the time and time facts 
expected for your year group. 

Stay physically active to keep a 
healthy body and a healthy 

head.   

 
Each class has its own blog on Purple Mash.’ This is where teachers share the learning 
that is tailored each week for your child as well as celebrating successes in the class.  It is 
really important that your child reads their class blog. 
 
The family learning pack is based around the topic: ‘The World Around Us’. This pack 
allows families to learn together and work on pencil and paper. We look forward to 
seeing on twitter how you are getting on: building on our ‘learning, together and pride’ 
values. You don’t have to do every task in the pack but we are looking forward to 
seeing what you have done.  We hope there’s something in there for everyone, 
including lots of opportunities to write and be creative. 
 
Thank you again for all you are doing to support your child’s learning and for working in 
partnership with us.  Our teachers will keep calling to say hello to children and talk with 
them about how they are getting on with their learning.  If your child has forgotten any 
of their passwords, please do call the school office as soon as possible.  Remember, we 
are here to help.  
 
Ms Stewart 
 
 


